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Dear Sirs,

One-time alignment deferral

Synergy Marine Group recognises that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact (UNGC) is annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP),
which consists of a CEO statement of continued support for the UNGC, a description of

practical actions in the main UNGC issue areas and a measurement of outcomes or expected
outcomes.

Our current COP deadline is 28 September 2022. However, we are seeking to align this with
our own internal annual sustainability reporting cycle, and therefore request that our COP
deadline please be adjusted accordingly to 28 August 2023.

Yours faithfully,

(Captain Rajesh

CEO, Synergy Marine Group
1 Kim Seng Promenade

#10-11/12 Great World City West Tower,
Singapore 237994



